
To: Participants in the Rutgers Town Meeting

In early December 2006 there was a town meeting at Brookhaven 
National Lab on Education and Outreach in Nuclear Science.  
Recommendations concerning education and outreach in nuclear 
science, and a white paper that provides background for the 
recommendations and how the recommendations could be realized, 
has emerged.  The recommendations will be presented in the respective
town meetings Sunday afternoon. You are invited to join us for a 
more in-depth discussion of the education and outreach 
recommendations and the white paper.  An informal session will 
be held Friday evening Jan 12 over a light (no host) dinner,
time and place to be determined. 

Please contact Jolie Cizewski, cizewski@rutgers.edu if you 
would like to join us, so that we can order food, as well as 
inform you regarding the meeting room.  Let Jolie know if you will
have a car or would need a ride, should the meeting not be held
at the Doubletree.

We look forward to seeing you at Rutgers.

Jolie Cizewski, Rutgers
Tim Hallman, BNL
Peggy McMahan, LBNL
Sherry Yennello, Texas A&M


